
 

A revision of this notice will be issued if there is any change to the situation above. 
 

 

Customer Advice Notice  
 
To: CAN NZ Participants From:  The System Operator 

Sent: 19-aug-2025 10:45 Telephone: 0800 488 500 

Ref: 6558301335 Email: NMData@transpower.co.nz 

    

Revision of:  
 

 
 

Transpower as System Operator advises that the loss of: 

• Huapai - Marsden 1 and Bream Bay - Huapai 1 is being managed as a single event 

 

Reason Time 

Electrical storm  10:30 19/08/2025 to 12:30 19/08/2025 

 

System splits have been created on Henderson - Maungatapere 1 and Henderson - Maungatapere 2 at 

Maungatapere circuit breakers 252 and 292. 

This notice is in accordance with The Policy Statement, Clause 12.4. For more information please refer to 

the following Transpower webpage: 

https://www.transpower.co.nz/system-operator/resources-asset-owners/risk-double-circuit-faults 
 
 … 

 
 

 

 

Transmission Circuit Risk Reclassification 

https://www.transpower.co.nz/system-operator/resources-asset-owners/risk-double-circuit-faults

